	




Aim High....Fly High



Spitfire House Bake Sale




Dear Parents/Carers of children in Spitfire House. 


This half term, it is Spitfire houses turn to raise money for a chosen charity. We have decided to raise money for the Raptor Foundation. The Raptor Foundation is a charity who help endangered and hurt birds of prey (and Meerkats). They rescue, rehabilitate and return injured birds of prey back to the wild. 
In order to raise money for the charity, we have decided to host a Bake Sale. This event will take place on Wednesday 29th of January, straight after school in the school hall.
We ask that parents and carers of children in Spitfire house bake or buy some cakes that we can sell to all children and parents in the school. All money raised will go to the Raptor Foundation. 
We hope you can provide us with cakes to sell and come and support our event.



Yours sincerely,
Emma Feng and Euan O’Leary
Spitfire’s House Captains. 
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